
ESCHOG	Activities	Report	11/07/2021


Hello	everyone,


I	hope	everyone	has	been	riding	and	taking	advantage	of	this	great	fall	
weather	we’ve	been	having.		


The	next	meeting	at	Beanster’s/Pizza	Factory	on	Nov	13	at	0900	pm.		


I	want	to	thank	Mike	Reichers,	for	the	great	coordination	and	
management	of	the	Burroughs	High	School	home	coming	game	ride.		It	
was	a	complete	success.		


November	Board	meeting	will	be	at	the	home	of	the	Torrence’s	at	5:30	
pm	(NOT	6	pm).		If	you’re	planning	on	attending,	please	inform	them.


Upcoming	Activities

No	scheduled	events.	Be	sure	to	watch	out	for	pop	up	rides.


Who	Remembers?





Riders	don’t	become	friends	they	become	family,	Mike





